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Calderon, Vanessa A. x5186

From: Linda G. McIntyre [mcintyre@mosslandingharbor.dst.ca.us]
Sent: Wednesday, December 31, 2008 11:59 AM

To: cegacomments

Subject: Water Transportation

Hi Carl — I'm not sure how critical it is to have accurate information on this one little tiny paragraph but will provide
you with my info and you can decide: '

“Paragraph 4.6.2.11 Water Transportation. The info included in the second paragraph may apply to Monterey
Harbor and may be accurate for them, but as for Moss Landing Harbor, a more accurate statement would be:
"Most slip sizes are readily available with little or no waiting at Moss Landing Harbor”.

Happy New Year and thanks, Carl!
- Linda G.

Linda G. Mcintyre, Esq.

General Manager/Harbormaster

Moss Landing Harbor District

7881 Sandholdt Road

Moss Landing, CA 95039

Office: 831.633.5417

Fax : 831.633.4537

Cell : 831.970.3346
mcintyre@mosslandingharbor.dst.ca.us

Confidentiality Notice: The information contained in this electronic mail transmission is intended to be read only by the addressee. If you are not the
intended recipient you are hereby notified that any review, use, dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. You
are also asked to notify the above sender immediately at meintyre@mosslandingharbor.dst.ca.us or by telephone of the misdirected mail and destroy all
copies of the original message. Thank you for your cooperation. Note: Under some circumstances, Reply to All or Forward of this email message may

be considered a violation of the Brown Act.
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